

Bulb 155 Bishopsgate London EC2M 3TQ

10 December 2020

Dear Dr. Karen Mayor,

Bulb's response to Ofgem's consultation on Social Obligations Reporting (SOR)

We agree with your proposals to defer the revisions to SOR to 2022 and rationalise the requests for information (RFIs).

We at Bulb think Ofgem should consider if the fortnightly Covid-19 RFI data provided by suppliers provides more useful and timely data than the quarterly and annual SOR reporting. We would welcome talking with your team and Ofgem's monitoring team about the future of SOR and what data collection could replace it.

This response is not confidential and may be published in full. For more information, please contact policy@bulb.co.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Tom Lowe
UK Head of Risk and Regulation

Bulb